
WHEN 

WHAT 

Project Summary 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Lemon Heights 
Asphalt Overlay  

Temporary Road/Lane Closures Needed  

June 27, 2022 — August 2022  

Working Days : Monday — Friday  

Working Hours:  

Local Streets  7 a.m. — 4:30 p.m.  

Collector Streets  8:30 a.m. — 4 p.m.  

Schedule is tentative and subject to change.  

OC Public Works will complete an asphalt concrete overlay on various streets within the unincorporated 

Orange County area of Lemon Heights. Access to residences may be limited during normal working 

hours, depending on the location of work. Advanced notification will be provided 48-hours prior to 

construction activity via door knob hangers and “No Parking” signs.  

Pay attention to flaggers directing traffic past       

active work locations.  

• Due to the narrow roads in the Lemon Heights area, 
residents should expect temporary road closures to  
allow for the new asphalt to cool and the roads to         
be passable.  

 

CONTACT 

INFO 

Michael Estrada, Sup. Construction Inspector  (714) 719-1679 

Talia Fredriksz, Construction Inspector              (949) 201-8194 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com ocpublicworks 

Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...        要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...        이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news 

WHERE 

Road improvement locations highlighted in blue above:  

Foothill Boulevard, Gold Star Lane, Hunting Horn Dr, La Cuesta Drive, Las 

Luces, Lemon Heights Drive, Racquet Hill, Ranch Hill, Skyline Dr, Vista Del 

Lago, Vista Mar 

Work includes an asphalt overlay, utility and survey 

monument adjustments, reestablishing traffic striping, 

pavement markings and raised pavement markers.  
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